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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Hello!

 

My name is Jake Dickerson and I have lived in Lander for over five years now, and I work at Wild Iris Mountain

Sports. I have spent alot of time in the Natl. forest surrounding Lander and I think it is such a wonderful resource

that should be open to all. I believe that alternative 4 is by far the best option that would make everyone happy

and I strongly support that it be open to all vehicles.

 

I am strongly opposed to alternative 3. This would severely limit access and put a huge price barrier to all who

want to enjoy the area. The needs of present and future generations should be open to all without any barriers to

entry.

 

Thank you very much for your time!

 

-Jake

 

[PII]

 

Jake Dickerson


